Teddy Bear Workshop

In October, Brant District held a Teddy Bear Workshop at Smokey
Hollow Estates in Brantford. Some of the bears were donated to
hospitals, shelters, and the Brantford Police. Pictured here left to right

is Instructor Shirley Lawrence, Sharon Allardyce, Carol Force, Marjorie
Schofield, Delores Eby, and Bernice Tansley.

Warm Hearts Make Cozy Blankets

Members and friends of Strabane WI (Wentworth District) continue
to knit rectangles, which are sewn together to make blankets
for those in need. To date, 135 blankets have been donated to St.
Matthew’s House, Helping Hands, and The Good Shepherd Mission,
all in Hamilton, Ontario. If anyone is able to donate 4-ply wool (non-
pastel colours) they can contact Gladys McCullum at 905-659-7275.
Gladys McCullum and Anna Maltby display their latest blanket in
Christmas colours!

Have you heard

the news?

The ROSE Program is alive
and thriving online. Join
our Facebook Community!

Facebook is a social utility
that connects you with the
people around you including
WIMembersin Ontario, Canada
and across the world!

The site is free to users and
all you have to do is create a
profile for yourself. There are
privacy settings that ensure
you only connect with the
people you know or want to
connect with. It's a great way
to stay in touch with children
and grandchildren too! To learn
more visit www.facebook.com.

Once your profile is created it's
easy to connect with friends,
share ideas and photos and
meet new people. We already
have a number of WI Members
keeping in touch online now!

Additional information on
How to Use Facebook can be
found on the Member Services
section of our web site or by
contacting the  Provincial
Office.



